
Hello, 

 

I know on Monday there is a vote on SB 797.  I urge you to vote YES as this bill would 
make our communities safer by: 

 Protecting women and children by prohibiting convicted stalkers and abusive 
dating partners from having guns; 

 Requiring state officials to alert law enforcement when an individual prohibited 
from purchasing a firearm attempts to do so illegally and fails a background 
check; 

 Closing the “Charleston Loophole,” which allows a gun sale to proceed after 
three business days, even if the background check is incomplete. 

I know there is a lot of pressure from gun extremists, and i'm not sure what that's 
about, but this is a really important bill that needs your help to pass. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Kristen Sartor 

1221 SE Main St 

Portland, OR 97214 

 


